
COVID-19 Update 
 

 
Your Safety is Our Top Priority 
At Lighthouse, we continue to follow all health mandates and guidelines set by the 

Provincial Health Officer, to ensure we are responsibly protecting the health of our 

Lighthouse families, staff members, and volunteers. 

Until further notice, masks are still required to be worn inside the building. 

Vaccinations? 

 

Impact on Services 
As of April 5, 2022: 

In-Person Groups have resumed. 

Online Groups are operating as usual.  

   

Latest Information 
For the latest information on COVID-19, please visit the Government of Canada’s 

COVID-19 website. This site contains information on: 

• Prevention and risks 

• Symptoms and treatment 

• Travel advice  

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html

